
I	am	writing	to	express	my	strong	support	for	the	good	of	the	natural	habitat	
and	health	of	all	Montrealers.	Keep		l'Anse	à	l'Orme	as	a	space	where	plants	
and	animals	can	live	and	breed.	The	environment	of	the	Island	of	Montreal	
will	benefit	from	this	by	providing	cleaner	air	and	by	not	contributing	to	
the	warming	of	the	immediate	environment.	Do	not	build	on	or	develop	this	
land!	
	
I	have	read	and	endorse	Dr.	Richard	Gregson's	brief	to	this	effect.	
	
Helen	Kohler	


